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Interested persons may contact the Executive Director and Secretary, Washington Utilities and 

Transportation Commission, P. O. Box 47250, Olympia, Washington, 98504-7250, 360-664-

1174 (Fax: 360-586-1150). 

 

WRITTEN COMMENTS AND STAKEHOLDER WORKSHOP 

Written comments must be filed with the Commission no later than 5 p.m., August 28, 2017, 

for consideration at the October 5, 2017, stakeholder workshop. Comments must be provided 

in electronic format. You may submit comments via the Commission’s Web portal at 

www.utc.wa.gov/e-filing or by electronic mail to the Commission's Records Center at 

records@utc.wa.gov. Please include: 

 The docket numbers of this proceeding (TR-170780). 

 The commenting party's name. 

 The title and date of the comment or comments. 

An alternative method for submitting comments is mailing or delivering an electronic copy to 

the Commission’s Records Center on a thumb drive, CD, or DVD in .pdf format (created 

using Adobe Acrobat or comparable software) or in Microsoft Word. Include all of the 

information requested above. The Commission will post all comments on its web site. The 

web site is located at http://www.utc.wa.gov/TR-170780.  

Opportunity for further comment is anticipated. Information about the schedule and other 

aspects of the rulemaking, including comments, will be posted on the Commission’s web site 

as it becomes available. If you wish to receive further information on this rulemaking you may 

(1) call the Commission’s Records Center at 360-664-1234, or (2) e-mail the Commission at 

records@utc.wa.gov. When contacting the Commission, please refer to Docket TR-170780 to 

ensure that you are placed on the appropriate service list. Questions may be addressed to 

Mathew Perkinson (360) 664-1236 or email at mperkinson@utc.wa.gov. 

 

 NOTICE 

TO CONTINUE RECEIVING NOTICES AND INFORMATION ABOUT THIS 

RULEMAKING -- The Commission wants to ensure its mailings are sent to persons 

who are interested in the topic and want to receive that information. ANY PERSON 

WHO COMMENTS will continue to receive notices and information. If you do not 

submit comments but wish to remain on the mailing list for this rulemaking, please 

advise the Records Center by sending an email with your name, address, telephone and 

fax numbers, referencing Docket TR-170780, and the words "Please keep me on the 

mailing list" to records@utc.wa.gov. Please note that all information in the mailings will 

be accessible through the Commission's Internet web site at http://www.utc.wa.gov/TR-

170780. THOSE INTERESTED PERSONS WHO DO NOT RESPOND MAY NOT 

RECEIVE FURTHER MAILINGS OR INFORMATION ON THE 

RULEMAKING. 
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